
First Grade Parent Meeting

Welcome to first grade! We're excited for a new school year. Please mark your calendars for an important first grade parent
meeting on Thursday, September 4 from 5:30-6:30 in the auditorium. This will be an overview of first grade and include
instructions on how to use JMC and Google classrooms, which will be very important for you to know how to use and
navigate throughout the year.

This meeting is for parents only, and childcare will not be provided. One parent must attend this meeting, and it's helpful to
have both parents attend the meeting.

We're looking forward to seeing you at Back to School Night on August 21 and at this meeting in September.

Mrs. Moore and Mrs. Deierling
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